
I am Deacon John and I am the Chair of Governors of St. Mary's Catholic School, I 

would like to introduce myself to you all. I serve in the Parishes of St. Mary's and St. 

Andrew and Blessed George Haydock. As Deacon I have been involved in Education 

for many years and have served on many different Governing Bodies at different 

schools. I also served on the Lancaster Diocese Education Committee until recently. 

Myself and the rest of the Governing Body are passionate about education and 

ensuring all pupils receive the very best.  

 

If you have any comments or queries you can of course speak to Mrs. Brogden or any 

member of Staff and should I be required I can be contacted through school in line 

with policy. 

 

St. Mary's is a place where we always respect and care for each other and expect that 

in return. I look forward to leading the Governing Body to ensure St. Mary's 

continues to thrive and grow.  
 


